CALARA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2022

The Chairman and Committee would like to wish you a Happy and Healthy New Year.

TODAYS ENTERTAINER- We will be entertained by Tony Harris Making a return visit this time doing Sherlock Holmes versus the Ripper.

LINE DANCING-Jackie Baker-Wednesday afternoons.
Due to uncertain times I am not going to invite new beginners to the first class until February when it's back to basics. Until then classes will be as before starting on the 12th January with the first class 1.15pm to 2.15pm and mixed ability class 2.30pm to 4.00pm.

Contact Jackie Baker 01622 746323.

SHORT MAT BOWLS-Chris Frost-Tuesday afternoons.
The bowls group meet on Tuesday afternoons 2.45pm-5.00pm resuming on 11th January.

Contact Chris Frost 01622 745908.

CRIBBAGE-Gwen Hawkes-Monday afternoons.
The cribbage group meet on Mondays 2.00pm-4.00pm in the Committee room,the cost is £2.00 including refreshments. New players always welcome. The next meeting will be on 10th January.

For more information contact Gwen 01622 746847.

WHIST-Gwen Hawkes-Wednesday afternoons.
The whist group meet on Wednesday afternoons 1.15pm-3.15pm in the Committee room,the cost is £3 including raffle. We are still looking for new members. The next meeting is on  5th January. 

Contact Gwen 01622 746847 for more information.

ELASTIX-Barbara Lowe- Monday mornings.
There are two sessions on Monday mornings in the small hall at 10am and 11am. The next meeting will be on January 10th.

ART & CRAFT-Chris Coleman--Friday afternoons  

Art & Craft begin again on Friday 14th January. Art in the Committee room 1.45pm-3.45pm and Craft in the small hall 2.00pm-4.00pm. We will be happy to see the original members and better still some new members. It is an informal afternoon with friendly chit-chat,so why not come along and see for yourselves without any obligation and have a cup of tea and maybe a biscuit if covid permits. Looking forward to seeing you all again. 

WALKS-Sylvia Wadeson
There will be no Stroll in January. The first Ramble of 2022 will take place on Friday 21st January when we will meet by the green in Hanover Road Coxheath at 9.50 for a 10.00am start. We will walk around the country paths in the Coxheath area. Strong shoes or boots are recommended.

This walk will be lead by Lynn Sharp 01622 745577.

LUNCHES-Sheila Scott
Owing to the uncertainty surrounding covid it has been decided not to start lunches again until things are more settled. Rest assured we will start as soon as possible.

HOLIDAYS-Ann Perriman.
Planned holiday to Cyprus November 2022. Due to continued uncertainty surrounding travel/covid I have decided not to organise our planned Cyprus holiday for 2022. It is very disappointing but it is by no means certain that we will be able to travel freely next November.

Please Note All dates are subject to any Government changes which may be announced at any time

NEXT MONTHS MEETING-Friday 4th February when we will be entertained by Joy Dey a singer making a return visit. 

